
Re application ref 12/02003/Lqn 
The Victoria arms Mortimer 
 
I write regarding the above application for live music variation. 
 
We would like to request that this application is not approved for the 
following reasons: 
 
We have two children under 5, we already hear the noise from the venue 
that occasionally wakes our children, and us.  Extension of the live 
music license we consider anti-social and detrimental in particular to 
young children in the near vicinity. 
 
Mortimer is a small village and is not a place for live music until 
very late, with no public transport links at the proposed late hours we 
feel it likely nearby roads will be a target for anti-social behaviour 
at this late hour. 
 
We respectfully ask that this quiet village housing mainly young 
families and elderly residents is respected. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr and mrs Milne 
2 Briarlea road 
Mortimer 
Rg6 3sa 
 


